
 

September 12, 2019 
 
 
«PID» 
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«Address» 
«CSZ» 
 
SUBJECT: NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING 

2020 STREET RECONSTRUCTION PROJECT 
CITY PROJECT NO. ST209001 

 
Dear Property Owner:  
 
Per the previous letter mailed in August, the streets in your neighborhood have been identified in the 
City’s Capital Improvement Program as a candidate for reconstruction. An informational meeting for the 
project has been scheduled on Thursday, September 26th, from 7 to 8 pm at the Black Box Theatre, 
Plymouth Creek Center, 14800 34th Ave. City staff and the City’s consultant will present general 
information about the project and the reconstruction process. No formal action on the project will be 
taken at this informational meeting. 
 
The City’s consultant, WSB & Associates is currently preparing the construction plans for the project. An 
open house will be held later this winter once the draft plans are completed where residents can view 
impacts to their property. A notification will be sent in the mail in advance of the open house. 
 
Sign up for eNotify Email Updates 
For information and to sign up for eNotification email updates about the project, visit 
plymouthmn.gov/2020recon. If you have any questions or concerns, please call me at 763-509-5538 or 
email mpayne@plymouthmn.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mike Payne, PE 
Assistant City Engineer 
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